
My husband and I decided we wanted to start seeking 
a friend for our 1 year old Australian Cattle Dog, Hank, 
so on the first adventure we went to Aggieland Humane 
Society. In the very last kennel was a 12wk old Border 
Collie mix and our newest little bundle of joy: Holly. 
She had those BIG brown eyes we couldn’t just leave 
behind and at that moment we knew she would be a 
wonderful addition to our family. 

It was definitely a one-stop search for us! Holly is now an 
amazing little sister and has been tugging at everyone’s 
heart strings she encounters. At the vet and pet store 
everyone knows the duo and can’t get enough of much 
Holly loves to be cuddled. She was the missing piece of 
our puzzle and thanks to Aggieland Humane Society we 
were able to find her!


